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Report of the Membership Director 

 
In March 2020, all activity in the band was suspended due to COVID-19. At the time, there were 66 
active members. We had hoped to start up the band in September, as usual. Current Provincial 
regulations do not allow bands of our size to be in any space. We are hopeful that this situation will 
change in 2021. 
 
 
 
                                                                                    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
 
 
Bob Kanygin, Membership Director 


